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B R A D K O N W I C K , E N V I R O N M E N T A L 

D E P A R T M E N T 

During summer, most people 

think about recreational 

activities in the sun and water.  

However, it is also the greatest 

risk of algae growth in 

waterways due to the warm 

temperatures and fertilizer 

(nutrient) applications on our 

landscapes.  One way these 

nutrients can enter our 

stormwater system is through 

intentional discarding of grass 

clippings into stormwater drains.  

The attached outlines best 

management practices for 

managing your grass clippings 

during the summer.  

http://www.wichitafallstx.gov/DocumentCenter/View/20286/Best-Management-Practices-for-the-Lawn-clippings?bidId=



